
                                     
   

 

 

 

Important Notice: Upcoming Hydro Rebuild Project on Brenda Drive 
 
 
Dear Resident,   
 
Greater Sudbury Hydro is committed to continually modernizing and upgrading the local distribution 
system to better serve you, our customer. You are receiving this letter because we will be working in your 
neighbourhood during the upcoming construction season. 

Starting on Monday, May 26, construction work will begin on Brenda Drive near the Moonglow 
Subdivision. This is continued construction from last year and it is expected to be completed by 
September. Our goal is to improve the reliability of your electrical service and ensure the system can 
handle future upgrades with minimal disruptions. 
 
What to expect: 
 
• There may be some noise due to heavy equipment in the civil construction phases, however all work 
will conform to the City of Greater Sudbury’s noise by-law. 

• There may be occasional traffic delays. 
 
• We will use horizontal directional drilling to reduce disruption to properties.  
 
• Should any planned power interruptions be necessary, we will provide advance notice. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
our Engineering team at engineering@gsuinc.ca or 705-675-7536.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Serge Robillard  
Supervisor - Engineering  
Greater Sudbury Hydro 
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